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Dear Mr. Burnett:

Enclosed are 2 (two) copies of a revised physical security plan
for The University of Texas R-92 and SNM-180 licenses. The enclosed
plan represents an improved and extended security capability from
the currently effective plan. Except for the approval of potential
use of a building at Balcones Research Center as a controlled access
area on an occasional basis, the plan represents an improved version
from the currently effective plan. All provisions of the plan are
currently in effect except utilization of BRC.

Your review and approval of the enclosed plan is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

'I 7. h

T. L. Bauer
Reactor Supervisor
Nuclear Engineering
Teaching Laboratory
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